
 
      
The Captain of the Port is rescinding the safety zone in the Port Aransas Jetties near mile marker 

9 and mile marker 10. Search & Rescue efforts and salvage operations are concluded and there 

are not obstructions in the channel.  Vessels may proceed through the area.  

 

Concerned parties with urgent concerns can contact the U.S. Coast Guard Sector Corpus Christi 

Command Center at 1-800-874-2143; or for non-urgent questions and concerns, email 

CCWaterways@uscg.mil. 
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